Claudia Jones

I find this regulation introduces more redundancy into the required reporting and notification
systems already available to the public. Public information requests can be submitted to any
Agricultural Commissioners Office in the state for a wide range of information. Fumigation
notifications and setbacks are required. Air monitoring is ongoing in areas where fumigant use is
significant. Most people who would be heavily invested in this system most likely already have a
strong negative opinion on pesticides, and privacy of Farming companies and where our fields are
located should be paramount. Being a part of this industry I have seen how people weaponize and
villainize pesticides for the benefit of fear mongering and pushing forward unrealistic agendas.
Please consider greatly minimizing the scope of this system, especially alerts for applications within
a mile. There will be people or groups willing to interfere with the applications.

Thank you for the consideration



